
Ecumenical  Prayer  Service  for
Peace  and  Healing  Scheduled  for
September 12 at the Cathedral
 

LOCAL CHURCH CHOIRS HELP COMMEMMORATE 9/11/01
An ecumenical prayer service and musical remembrance will take place on Sunday,
September 12 at 7 p.m. at the Cathedral of Mary Our Queen, 5200 North Charles

Street in Baltimore, to pray for peace and for those affected by the tragic events of
September 11, 2001.

The Cathedral Choir and the Choir of the Episcopal Church of the Redeemer, with
orchestral accompaniment, will perform the Requiem in remembrance of those who

lost their lives.
Bishop W. Francis Malooly, Auxiliary Bishop of Baltimore, Rev. Paul Tunkle of

Redeemer, and Msgr. Robert Armstrong, Cathedral pastor are among those con-
celebrating the service.

For more information, contact Sean Caine, Director of Communications, at (410)
547-5378.
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